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$11,877.25 

   $275.00 

$44,903.85 

$49,253.75

Tickets are $30 per person.  For event details and to purchase tickets, visit 
www.peacepromise.org/events 

Phone: 717-686-9160   Email: admin@peacepromise.org 
Or see Marj Strayer 



The Capital Area Pregnancy Center's annual fundraising banquet 

will be held March 7, 2019 from 6:30 to 9:00 p.m. at the Radisson in Camp 

Hill.  As always, this year's banquet will include testimonies of God’s faith-

fulness from CAPC clients, good food, enjoyable Christian music, and fel-

lowship with others who share a passion for expressing love to both men 

and women affected by an unplanned pregnancy or by a previous abor-

tion.  If you would like to attend or have any questions, please contact Jan 

by 2/17. 

 

This Wednesday is Eat ‘n’ Run! The menu includes pizza, veggies,  

fruit and dessert.  As always, gluten free options will be offered. Join us  

at 5:15 p.m.  …  and bring a friend! 

 

February’s requested donation for New Hope Ministries is facial  

tissues.  Please place donations in the box under the coatrack outside t 
he church office. 

 

Mark your calendar for prayer walking at 9 a.m. on Saturday, Feb. 

23.  Contact Kimberly Tucker with any questions. 

 

Do you want to see public school students grow spiritually? 

Joy El Generation has a part-time position available in our Bible  

Adventure program. Bible Adventure is an opportunity for students to  

receive biblical instruction during the school day by caring adults. We  

are seeking two new Equipping Coordinators to help support our out-

reach. Applicants should have the desire, ability and commitment to lead, 

equip and encourage others. More information about the ministry may be 

found at Joyelgeneration.org or by contacting Lisa Doyle 717-764-1071, 

Lisa@joyel.org 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's  

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. 

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely man-

ner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the  

children are dismissed from the service.  


